
Mission Peak Unitarian Universalist Congregation Meeting 
March 26, 2017 

 
Meeting was called to order at 11:45am by Melissa Holmes. 
 
Cara Madden-Watson, Board Secretary, verified quorum. 
(There are currently 111 members at MPUUC. 23 members needed to be present to have a 
quorum. 45 members were in attendance.) 
 
Welcoming words - Melissa Holmes  
 
Melissa Holmes presented a timeline of financial obligations for both a 1 year interim period and 
and 2 year interim period. 
 
Michealle Havenhill presented information on the interim minister selection process. 
 
After discussion regarding the pros and cons of a 1 year interim period and the pros and cons of 
a 2 year interim period Allysson MacDonald made a motion which Steve Wallcave seconded. 
 
MOTION: Mission Peak Unitarian Universalist congregation will have a 2 year interim period. 

     Motion was approved. 
                 (42 yes votes. 2 no votes. 1 abstention. Absentee votes: 3 yes votes) 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:55pm. 


